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The vague language in the bill opens the door for activist groups to receive funding  

under the guise of public safety—groups that may push agendas unrelated to actual  

violence prevention. 

 

Funding “capacity building” and “training” can easily become a euphemism for 

political  

advocacy, not direct community safety outcomes. 

 

I strongly oppose this bill 


